
 
Dear Project Play Therapy Families, 
 
 
I hope you all have been staying safe and healthy during this unprecedented time. As we all have begun to settle in 
and adjust to the changes, I wanted to give you all a quick update from all of us here at Project Play. 
 
Teletherapy has been in full swing for over a month at PPT. Therapists in all three of our clinics continue to serve our 
patients, delivering speech therapy, occupational therapy, and behavioral therapy via Zoom. It has been so wonderful 
to hear about the success stories and the progress that has continued for our patients, and to see our talented 
therapists adjust to, embrace, and excel in a whole new model of service delivery. In the last month, all of our 90 
employees have participated in intensive training in order to best serve your family.  We continue to be grateful for 
their expertise and the ways they continue to support our patients and the community.  
 
For the families who have pursued teletherapy, we love connecting with your children and providing them with our 
best each day. Thank you for welcoming us into your homes! For those of you who have not participated in 
teletherapy or have further questions, we would love to connect with you and provide any support we can. Please feel 
free to give any of our three offices a call to learn more about teletherapy.  
 
We care deeply about the health and safety of your family and our employees during this time. We are happy to 
report we still have zero reported cases of COVID-19 on our staff! As the state of Tennessee begins to open up in the 
coming weeks, please know we are closely monitoring the situation. While we are anxious to get back to in person 
services, we also want to make sure that we take the proper steps to ensure that we do so with the utmost care for 
the health and safety of everyone who will be in our buildings. Over the coming weeks, we will be spending time 
acquiring the necessary supplies to be prepared for opening our doors once again. While we do not yet have an 
opening date, we promise that you will be the first to know when we do. Thank you for your continued support and 
patience during this time, we are looking forward to welcoming you and your family back soon. 
 
I encourage you to stay up-to-date with happenings at PPT by following us on our social media. We also will be 
releasing monthly newsletters to share resources, activities, and tips. As a mom of a child with special needs myself, I 
know that this has been a challenging time for many of you. As we navigate this time period together, please know 
our thoughts are with each and every family. At Project Play Therapy, ​we love our village​ - so whether you are a 
current or graduated family, we are so glad to have you and your child as a part of that village.  
 
If you have any further questions, concerns, or would like to learn more about teletherapy, please give us a call - we 
are happy to be a resource to you during this time. Wishing everyone continued health and safety. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Erin Perry 
Director of Operations 
Project Play Therapy 
 
 
 
 

 


